
UCPD Crime Alert: Shooting Threat Posted on Snapchat 
 

At about 12:28 a.m., on 5/10/19, UCPD was notified by community members of a shooting 

threat sent electronically via Snapchat. The message is on a black screen and states, “I’m 

shooting up UC Riverside tomorrow.1st Black school shooter going down in History”. 

 

UCPD is actively investigating this Snapchat message now. Please only call UCPD at 951-827-

5222 if you have specific knowledge about the identity of who is responsible for sending the 

message. 

 

Updates will follow soon. 
 


